
To, 

The Principal 
Gargi College 

Subjcct: For information and further nccessary action 

Respected madam, 

This is to inform you that Library has notified to all the third year/4 
year/M.A/M.Sc/final year students (2020-2023) that they may get 
their library clearance from the library between 10.00 am to 1.00 pm 
and 2.00 pm to 4 pm w.e.f01.05.2023. 

Further they are required to take the library clearance before the final 
semester examination starts. Please note that their Roll Number may 
be released only after the submission of clearance from the library. 

Kindly direct for the needful or advice. 

Thanking you, 

Dated: 20.04.2023 

Your's sincerely, 

D,.Babita Gaur 
Librarian 
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